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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 10:44 AM
To: 'aangel@aeiconsultants.com'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: New Caseworker for RO0002862; 6310 Houston Place, Dublin

Hello Adrian, 

 
I am the new caseworker for the subject site.  Based on a review of the case file here at ACEH and the GeoTracker 

website, it appears that the Pilot Test Corrective Action Work Plan referenced in your e-mail has not been electronically 
submitted.  Please upload the work plan to both the ACEH ftp server and GeoTracker so that the document may be 

reviewed. 

 
Since the monitoring wells were installed only last year, please continue quarterly groundwater monitoring to establish 

contaminant concentration trends. 
 

Please contact me at should you have any questions regarding this e-mail.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 


